
ACCORDING TO THE SURGEON 
GENERAL, WOMEN SHOULD NOT 
DRINK ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES 
DURING PREGNANCY BECAUSE 

OF THE RISK OF BIRTH DEFECTS. 

GOVERNMENT WARNING

ILLINOIS LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION
This sign is required to be posted in plain view by all Illinois retail liquor licensees, pursuant 

to Section 5/6-24a(b) of the Illinois Liquor Control Act. [235 ILCS 5/6-24a(b)].
Replacement signs can be picked up at the ILCC Springfield and Chicago 

offices, or downloaded for print at ILCC.illinois.gov.

State of Illinois
Illinois Liquor Control Commission

IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE FOR SUBSTANCE ABUSE, PLEASE CALL 
THE ILLINOIS DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES DIVISION OF 

ALCOHOLISM AND SUBSTANCE ABUSE AT 1-866-213-0548.

Pr inted by the Author i t y o f the Sta te o f Il l inois. 11/23 500 copies (Spr ingf ield) IOCI 24 -0752


